
 

City of Chelan 

Public Notice 

Due to the Governor’s current Executive Order, please note the following changes for 

the November 24, 2020 Chelan City Council & Lake Chelan Airport Board meetings.  

Councilmembers and City staff will be participating remotely via videoconferencing.  

Lake Chelan Now will be broadcasting live audio of the meeting at 

https://lakechelannow.com beginning at 6:00 p.m.  Council is encouraging citizens 

to listen from home.  If you do not have internet access, please contact the City 

Clerk’s Office at 509-682-8019 for alternate accommodations.  Citizen comments will 

not be taken during the meeting but may be submitted in written form no later than 

5:00 p.m. on November 24, 2020 to:  

publiccomments@cityofchelan.us 
 

OR mail to: 

 
City Clerk 
PO Box 1669  

Chelan, Washington 98816  
 

Dated at Chelan this 27th day of October, 2020. 

Peri S. Gallucci 
City Clerk 

 

Published in the Lake Chelan Mirror November 18th, 2020 
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